






 My preliminary request at this time focuses on style-presentation of 
information.  Whatever is prepared and forwarded should be readily "accessible 
and user friendly for all!"  Within our Federation, I'm quite certain there are some 
members (including myself) who are visually impaired to one degree or another 
(blind/low vision).  This should be taken into account for any material to be forwarded 
or presented on the website.   

While some of us have enlargement and speech capability on our computers, as a basic, to 
improve legibility and readability by "all," it is recommended that  any material provided use a 
larger type font (14 preferred) with  !  Also, that an acceptable contrast (eg, black 
on while or vice-versa) be utilized as the basic format of all material!   

Let me propose a different approach for each chapter to become involved in the use of 
the Web. Since the State has the resources to hire the expertise to develop and maintain 
a web site, and the local chapters do not, the State should provide a link  to a section 
built within the State's web site for each chapter. 
Each chapter would then be responsible for uploading its own material-newsletters, 
announcements, etc..
 
In this way each chapter will more likely be able to develop the web capabilities that you 



have recommended. For my own chapter, I can advise that we will not be able to do so 
without State Federation support in the manner outlined above.  From Chapter 1770.


